
Public Notice 
Southern Public Schools 

 
Minutes of the special education services for children who attend nonpublic  

schools and/or for children who attend home schools. 
 

 
On March 29, 2019, at 10:00 a.m., a meeting conducted by Southern Public Schools took place 
at Southern Jr./Sr. High School Board Room.  The meeting was advertised in the Arbor State Paper and 
on the district website.  The Nebraska Open Meetings Act was posted in the Jr./Sr. High School Board 
Room where the meeting was held. 
 
Dr. Prososki called the meeting to order at 10:00 a.m. and no one from the public attended the meeting.  
The meeting was held open until 10:33 a.m.  Dr. Prososki closed the meeting at 10:33 a.m. 
 
Christopher Prososki, Ed.D. 
 
________________________________________                           _______________________________ 

Signature        Date 
 


